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Date:   8th April 2025 

Report to: Service Manager Asset and Network 

Report of:  Dylan Jones, Engineer 

Subject:  Proposed Zebra Crossing - Wellington Road, Ellesmere Port. 
 

Introduction 

In response to the Transporting Ellesmere Port Town Centre – Walking, Wheeling and 
Cycling Routes public engagement events it is proposed to introduce a Zebra crossing 
on Wellington Road, Ellesmere Port as shown on the attached plan 
EP/REG/GS/DRJ/07.   
 
Consultation 
 
The local members, Cllr K Shore and Cllr R Bisset, and the Police were asked for their 
comments regarding the proposal on the 4th Aprill 2025 and all responded in favour. 
 
Recommendations     
 
The Senior Manager Asset and Network is asked to provide approval for the public 
and statutory consultee list to be given notice of the Council’s intention to introduce 
the proposed new crossing. 
 
In the event that no adverse comments/objections are received within the permissible 
notice period to proceed as advertised. 
 
 

Signed -  
 
 
Date – 8th April 2025 
 


